5323 HARRY HINES BOULEVARD
DALLAS, TEXAS 75235
TELEPHONE (214)688-2103

DEPARTMENT OF INTERNAL MEDICINE

March 12, 1982

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

University of Minnesota

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

617 Beacon Street, S.F.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for (1) your guest interview for the PBS program, (2)
your excellent reviews which I have already started reading with great
appreciation for your remarkable ability to put so much diverse
information into coherent prose, and (3) for all of your help and
friendship through the years.

Sincerely Jyours,
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Norman M. Kaplan, M.D.
Professor of Internal Medicine
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